Getting things done — Speed Street
#dundeewestend

I recently received complaints from residents about potholes in Speed Street.
I reported these to the council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership who advised :
“An order has been raised to repair two potholes in Speed Street.”

The work here was undertaken immediately before the current COVID-19 health
emergency which has meant non-essential works are being delayed.
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